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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

April 29, 2016

MOTORCYCLE SAFETY AND AWARENESS MONTH

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT #3

GOVERNOR, AND MOTORCYCLIST, MIKE PENCE HAS PROCLAIMED MAY 

MOTORCYCLE SAFETY AND AWARENESS MONTH IN INDIANA.  ALCOHOL CONTINUES 

TO BE OVER-REPRESENTED IN MOTORCYCLE CRASHES.  MOTORCYCLING REQUIRES 

BALANCE AND A GREAT DEAL OF JUDGEMENT.  DON’T COMPROMISE EITHER ONE 

BY BEING IMPAIRED.  WE’RE NOT SAYING THAT PEOPLE SHOULD OR SHOULD NOT 

DRINK; WE ARE HOWEVER, ENCOURAGING MOTORCYCLISTS TO SEPARATE DRINKING 

FROM RIDING.  RIDE STRAIGHT – DON’T DRINK AND RIDE.  AND REMEMBER, SAVE A 

LIFE – BE AWARE – MOTORCYCLES ARE EVERYWHERE.


